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                    TODAY IS AN “A” DAY 
 
Today ​starts collection week #1 for the Thanksgiving Food Drive Help AOK Club,             
GayStraight Alliance, and Young Men’s Leadership Club meet ​our goal of providing 300 local              
families with Thanksgiving dinners. Not sure what to donate? Ask your ELA teacher for a flyer!                
Items will be collected in your ELA classroom.  
 
Senior Citizen’s Day: ​The Senior Citizen’s Day Breakfast will be held on Monday November 4th.               
Students: Those of you who decide to eat breakfast at school, please stop by the main office. There                  
will be a grab-and-go breakfast cart available. Faculty & staff: please remember that parking will not                
be available at the cobblestone entrance from the start of the day until 11AM.  
  
Attention all bowlers! ​There will be a mandatory pre-season informational meeting tomorrow at             
2:20PM in the senior high school auxiliary gym. All 7th & 8th graders who wish to try-out need to                   
attend. See you then. 
 
From Mr. Everhart to the Marching Band: ​Thank you for such a memorable season. Your               
performance last night in the Carrier Dome is one I will carry with me for many years to come. While                    
we didn’t place as well as we had hoped, you are a great band and I will miss you more than you                      
know.  
 
Today starts the collection week 1 for the ​Thanksgiving food drive! ​Help the AOK Club, Gay                
Straight Alliance and Young Men’s Leadership Club meet our goal of providing 300 local families with                
Thanksgiving dinners. Not sure what to donate? Ask your ELA teacher for a flyer! Items will be                 
collected in your ELA classroom.  
 
Have you heard of you’ve been Booed? ​Student Council is doing a school version this week!! This                 
Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday you can purchase a ghost lollipop during lunch for $1 to surprise and send                  
to a friend or staff member in the junior high. All candy grams will be delivered on Halloween!! There is no limit                      
to how many you can buy and send! 
 
If you are a student ambassador or student council member selling lollipop grams this week, you will need to                   
go to the main office to pick up the cash box and ticket bin. 



 
Did you know that socks are one of the least donated items to shelters? Student Council is collecting                  
unopened packages of socks for the month of Socktober because no one should be cold during the upcoming                  
winter months. Students. Donations can be dropped off this week in the designated bin outside of Mrs. Kutter's                  
room 154 near the cafeteria. Donations will be accepted until October 31st.  
 
 


